
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and

the Montana Environmental Trust Group LLC (METG),

Trustee of the Montana Environmental Custodial Trust,

are hosting a virtual Public Meeting to update the

community on the cleanup and redevelopment

activities at the former ASARCO Smelter Facility in

East Helena.

A virtual public meeting will be held on Tuesday,

December 8, 2020, from 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

online via Zoom and by phone.

Join the meeting via Zoom at 

https://zoom.us/j/8976327748 or by phone 

at 1-301-715-8592, Meeting ID 897 632 7748.

The meeting will provide the public with an important

opportunity to learn about the ongoing remedial action

implementation activities to address soil and

groundwater contamination from the former ASARCO

Smelter in East Helena. The public meeting will include

a brief presentation, updating the public on the status

of the remedial activities and the corresponding

response of the arsenic and selenium groundwater

plumes, as well as additional redevelopment initiatives

for the former ASARCO properties in East Helena.

To reduce the spread of COVID-19, EPA is following

local, state and Centers for Disease Control and

Prevention guidance by holding the meeting virtually

on Zoom and by phone.

For details about the meeting or more information,

please call or e-mail EPA Project Manager

Betsy Burns, 406-457-5013, burns.betsy@epa.gov.
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